

19

Hernandez, Pete

From: Hernandez, Pete *MP*
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 12:36 PM
To: Evans, Michele; Howe, Allen; Lund, Louise
Cc: Zimmerman, Jacob
Subject: RE: Updated Davis-Besse Containment Shield Building POP

Hi Michele,

It is being postponed until Thursday (the time is not set yet) so that the licensee has more time to finish their calculations of the rebar splices and so that we can review them beforehand. It was at the licensee's request that it was changed. Let me know if you need more details.

Thanks,

Pete

From: Evans, Michele *MP*
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 12:22 PM
To: Hernandez, Pete; Howe, Allen; Lund, Louise
Cc: Zimmerman, Jacob
Subject: RE: Updated Davis-Besse Containment Shield Building POP

I just heard that the meeting is cancelled for tomorrow. That is per Abdul in the elevator 5 minutes ago.

Jake or Pete - Do you guys have any insight as to why cancelled?

From: Hernandez, Pete
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 10:39 AM
To: Evans, Michele; Howe, Allen; Lund, Louise
Cc: Zimmerman, Jacob
Subject: Updated Davis-Besse Containment Shield Building POP

Note that a public meeting will be held tomorrow afternoon from 2pm – 6pm (eastern) in Region 3.

B/19